
June 28, 2024 

Price Increase: Residential & Commercial Roofing Products 

To all Mid-Atlantic Roofing Supply Customers, 

Most steep slope manufacturers announced price increases effective through July and early 
August.  As a result of these increases, Mid-Atlantic Roofing Supply will raise all steep slope roofing 
and accessories up to 7% . This increase will be effective with shipments on August 5th, regardless 
of order entry date. 

Price increases have also been announced on the low slope side of the business from many of 
the industry leading manufacturers. Please confirm your pricing through your local distribution 
partners to ensure all projects are price protected. 

For more specifics on this increase please reach out to your account representative or Mid-Atlantic 
Roofing Supply Branch Manager and reference this link for consolidated announcement details. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Perryman 
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